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As COVID-19 remains a threat to the health of all, and especially Elders, it is important that strict 
COVID-19 protocols be observed at the polls and count. 

All Electors are encouraged to use the mail-in voting packages which were sent to all voters. 

The following specific measures will in place at the polls for the protection of all Electors: 

1. Masks are mandatory (they will be supplied).  
2. Social distancing (2m or 6ft) is required at all times. 
3. Only two (2) Electors will be allowed in the Roundhouse to vote at any one time.  
4. Electors will remain in their cars until directed by security to enter the Roundhouse to vote. 
5. Upon leaving the Roundhouse Electors will immediately vacate the area within 100 meters of 

the building 
6. Security will ensure that no one will be allowed to congregate in unauthorized groups of two 

or more either within the Roundhouse or within100 meters of the building at any time 
before, during or after the vote. 

7. The counting of votes will be carried out by the Electoral Officer and the Deputy Electoral 
Officer only. 

8. The vote count will be live streamed at an address to be announced. 

Security will be in place during the vote and the count to ensure that these rules are enforced and 
followed. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Given under my hand this 17th day of January 2024. 

Marcus Hadley 
255 Linden Avenue 
Victoria, BC V8V 4E6 

250-884-4703 
marcus.hadley@gmail.com 
 

_________________________________ 
Signature of Electoral Officer

 


